
25 January 2009 

 

Dear Yvonne,  
I am writing on behalf of Opal, a subsidiary to TalkTalk Group, to confirm that it supports the 
AIME response to the above consultation which is being submitted today. 

Opal considers the content of the response to be an accurate reflection of our views and if 
any further help or information is required please contact zoe@aimelink.org 
<mailto:zoe@aimelink.org> at the AIME Secretariat who will be pleased to assist. 

Kind regards,  

TalkTalk Group 
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